
Office bearers for 2006-2007 
 

President:         Betty Paterson, 12 Watts Gdns, Cupar   01334 656832 
Vice President: Sheila Banks, 8 Millbank, Cupar           01334 653637   
Secretary (C): Heather Bowen, Oberlin, Dunshalt        01337 828273 
Secretary (D):   Pat Robb, 2 Sutherland House, Ceres    01334 828678 
Secretary (S):    Margaret Ewan,15 Ashludie Pl.,K’caldy  01592 593654 
Treasurer: Olive Nicoll 11,Dura View, Pitscottie   01334 828687 
Community: Eleanor Barbour,53 Edenbank Rd, Cupar 01334 654543 
Overseas:          Carole Pirie, Westfield Villa, Cupar       01334 653434 
    
Entertainments: Janice Duncan, Little Freuchie Farm,    01337- 857372  
                                                   Freuchie     
Immediate Past President:                 Heather Bowen 
Club Correspondent:  *                      Liz McLeish 
Committee (Vote of Thanks):            Marlene Inglis                                             
Committee (Grace & Apologies):      Betty Forbes         01334 655969                                    
                                                           e-mail:    betty.forbes@virgin.net  
Flowers and Cards                             Kitty Nimmo 
                                            

*Contact me at 01334 653638     or e-mail me at 
liz@grantmcleish.co.uk 

               Web site: www.rotarycupar.org/inwheel.htm
 
 
What is Christmas? 
 It is tenderness for the past, courage for the present and hope for the 
future. It is a fervent wish that every cup may overflow with blessings 
rich and eternal and that every path may lead to peace. 
 
Agnes M Pharo 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Inner Wheel Club of Cupar 

Session 2006-2007 
 

 
 

December  News 
 
 
Dear Fellow Members, 
 
  
At the November meeting the two Rotary presidents along with ourselves 
enjoyed Mrs Erskine's talk and slides of the Cambo snowdrops. 
  
I am sure you will be delighted to hear that Marlene is making good 
progress.   
  
By the sound of the laughter and chat it was proof to say the company had a 
happy festive lunch at Fairways Restaurant. 
  
My sincere best wishes to you all and your families for a very happy 
Christmas and a good New Year. 
  
 
Yours in friendship 
 
Betty. 

mailto:betty.forbes@virgin.net
http://www.rotarycupar.org/inwheel.htm


 
 
 
 

REPORTS 
 

 
OVERSEAS SERVICE COMMITTEE 
 
The Scottish Quiz was a great success and we all enjoyed it although 
we did not all get the answers correct. 
The winner was Mrs F. Ferguson, 15 Beechbank, Cupar.   
Approximately £180 has been raised for the child sponsorship project. 
  
Carole 
 
   
INNER WHEEL DAY 
 
Change of Venue 
Wednesday January 10th at  10 am, the home of June McLaren , 
please bring all your potted plants and bulbs , they will be distributed 
by our members on the day to the chosen homes and residences after 
our usual sociable coffee morning .  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
CLUB COFFEE MORNINGS 
 
1st Wednesday in each month 10,00am to 12.00 noon 
 
                                                        April   Wilma Simson 
 February      Pres. Betty                 May  Liz McLeish 
 March          Carole Pirie                June      Moyra Blyth 
 
 
SECRETARY INFORMATION 
 
Perth I.W.  Charity Bridge and Whist Party at Robert Douglas 
Memorial Institute, Abbey Road, Scone, Perth on Friday 23rd February 
2007.  Coffee at 10.30 a.m. Bridge/Whist at 11 a.m.  Soup & Sandwich 
Lunch at 12.30.  Bridge/Whist 2 p.m. to 3.30 p.m.  Tickets £12.  
 
 Please inform Heather if you are interested before 6th January as 
replies and money are required before our next Bulletin.  
 


